
ADDRESS REPLY TO 

Commander 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, 26, California 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

e 
4 December 1959 

Mr. Muni M. Fritschle 
City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove, California 

Dear Sir: 

This will confirm a telephone call made to you this date approving of 
the omission of the south gate at Point Pinos Light Station, in connec-
tion with the scheduled erection of the 6-foot protective fence, around 
the Coast Guard reservation. 

The use of the 3-foot wide gate is also approved. 

Very truly yours, 

R. S. FEOLA 
Captain, U. S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Civil Engineering Section 
By direction of the District Commander 

Copy to: A/N Section 
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